Proposed Extension to Boroughmuir High School



The City of Edinburgh Council is pleased to announce that Graham Construction have been appointed to extend Boroughmuir High School.

Planning permission was granted for the extension on 2 August 2019 (ref: 19/02377/FUL). The extension will provide five floors of accommodation including 12 new classrooms, offices and a ground floor studio space with changing rooms. The school's ICT department will be relocated to the extension which will also provide additional general purpose classrooms.

Works to build the extension are expected to start in April 2021 and completed in June 2022. An internal reconfiguration of the main building will then take place during the summer break in 2022 to be completed for the start of term in August 2022. These works will provide additional science, ICT, general purpose and food technology classrooms. The programme takes account of current Covid guidance issued by the Scottish Government for the construction sector and a requirement not to undertake noisy work during exam periods. The programme could be subject to change if there are any changes to current Covid guidance.

Enabling works to move existing utilities were completed on 21 September 2020, and the first task for Graham Construction will be to start the piling to support the extension's foundations.

For further information about the project please contact; Boroughmuir.extension@edinburgh.gov.uk







